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Jane Tucker

From: Claire Booth

Sent: 12 March 2012 15:34

To: Jane Tucker

Subject: FW: Observations on this application please - Kendal House, 24 Chatburn Road

From: Nugent, Martin {mailto:Martin.Nugent@lancashire.gov.uk]

Sent: 12 March 2012 15:16

To: Claire Booth

Subject: RE: Observations on this application please - Kendal House, 24 Chatburn Road

Afternoon Claire,

[ have no objection to this application on highway safety grounds as the proposed
amendments to the existing operation of the facilities at this address will have minimal

impact on the local highway network.

However, the applicant states that there are two of street car parking spaces to the rear
of the property. These spaces are not presently identified on site and should be marked
out permanently. Furthermore, if they are for the use of visitors/customers, what
information is being provided by the practise to encourage the use of these spaces?

Martin

From: Claire Booth [mailto:Claire. Booth@ribblevalley.gov.uk]
Sent: 08 March 2012 11:20

To: Nugent, Martin

Subject: Observations on this application please - Kendal House, 24 Chatburn Road

Martin,
| have attached the application and a copy of the objection. Please will you give me your observations.

! have attached a photograph which I took yesterday showing only one car parked at the rear and at an
angle due to the restrictive access to the site

Thanks

Claire
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It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege -
If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot
be taken to form a contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position
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